
 

 
 

 

 

Weekly News 

Friday 5th January 2024 

Dear Parents,  

 

Firstly, I would like to wish you all a very Happy New Year! We are delighted to welcome you all 
back and I do hope you all had a wonderful holiday with friends and family.  

 

In morning assembly today, we reminded ourselves of our school values of excellence, empathy, 
and endeavour.  It was a great way for the pupils to start the year with enthusiasm and 
inspiration.  

 

This week Mrs Thum our Librarian chose Winter as the theme for the Library Raffle and 
Librarians Anna and Anthony, delighted the lucky recipients by drawing the raffle and handing 
out the books. It’s always exciting to encourage a love of reading in our young pupils. 

 

Following the exciting Elf Run at the end of last term we can advise that you have raised an 
amazing £1,729.57 for The Children’s Trust. Thank you to everyone who sponsored their child for 
this worthy charity. Your generosity and support will make a significant impact. 

 

As usual we have a packed and interesting term ahead and you will see from your Dates for the 
Diary, sent out at the end of last term, that we will be welcoming many of you into school this 
term. Here’s to a fantastic Spring Term for everyone! 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Grehan 


